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Consider Naming of NMB Field House 
 
 
 
Policy Reference:    
District Policies, “Naming Adjunct Facilities,” p. 266. 
 
Background Information: 
It is being requested that the Field House at the NMBHS Football Field be named The 
Lynda and Benjy Hardee Field House.  Mr. and Mrs. Hardee have been boosters in 
the North Myrtle Beach Community and have donated time, company services, and 
financial help for the last 40 years.  Donations are above and beyond the normal 
donations to the booster club.  The last donation was to repair the drainage on the 
stadium field at no cost to the District.  Mr. and Mrs. Hardee are true financial 
benefactors for our school.  They have never asked anything in return.  The Advisory 
Board and the School Improvement Council are in support of honoring them in this way. 

 
Purpose: 
To consider naming the NMBHS Field House The Lynda and Benjy Hardee Field 
House. 
 
For additional information: 
Contact Joe Burch 843-488-6712 or Daryl Brown 843-488-6774. 
 
Recommended Action: 
 
Move to approve the recommendation to name the NMBHS Field House 
The Lynda and Benjy Hardee Field House. 
 
Estimated Cost:   
 

Recurring __  Non-recurring  _X_  
 

Funding Sources: 


